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Public Works 

 

            RE: Bid Opening for Frontload Refuse Collection Truck 
 

Opened on March 17, 2025 at 10:30 A.M. MDT  

Present at the opening were: Aaron Praus, Josh Olheiser, Rachel Shumaker, Daniel Locke 

One bid was received from Northland Truck Sales. Total cost $385,650.00; less trade for unit R-

53 Frontload Truck for $62,500.00 and unit R-6 Rearload truck for $25,000.00; Final cost 

$298,150.00 

Public Works city staff recommends purchasing the 2025 Peterbilt 520 chassis with a New Way 

body bid by Northland Truck Sales for a total cost price, after trades, of $298,150.00. We are 

currently using other units in our fleet similar to this unit. This unit will replace a 2017 Peterbilt 

chassis with a New Way front-load body that has met the replacement schedule terms to maintain 

an efficient equipment fleet. This is a 2025 budgeted capital purchase for the amount of $390,000 

on a 5-year lease. 

Thank you, 

                   

Daniel Locke             Aaron Praus 

Solid Waste/Recycling Manager        Public Works Director 


